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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

                                        

Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2011 9:57 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #103 - Federal Government Shutdown


POSSIBLE GOVERNMENT SHUTDOWN

In the event of a temporary shutdown of the federal government, SHCC's office will remain open. All regular SHCC functions, particularly MOR’s, will go on as scheduled. At this time, we have not received any information as to whether a shutdown will delay Housing Assistance Payments (HAP).  We will pass along any information we receive.  
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